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Notice of Intent to Award 
 
DATE:  November 1, 2018 

RE:  Faith-Based Mini-Grant Request for Applications 

 

The Juvenile Welfare Board (JWB) announces its intent to award contracts resulting from the 

Faith-Based Mini-Grant Request for Applications. Listed below are projects approved by the 

Chief Executive Officer. 

 

Organization Awarded Project Awarded FY19 Award 

Allendale United Methodist 

Church 

The Allendale UMC &Heart 

Gallery 400 Families Project 

$5,000.00 

Bethel Metropolitan Baptist 

Church 

Bethel Metropolitan Baptist 

Church Community Garden and 

Harvest Fest 

$5,000.00 

Centro de Esperanza Nueva Vida 

Inc. 

Garden $3,198.00 

Cross & Anvil Human Services 

Inc. 

Women in the Making $4,250.00 

Florida Dream Center Mobile Food Pantry $5,000.00 

Garden of Grace Ministries Revd Rotors Boys and Girls 

Drone Club and Princess 

Warriors Girls Club 

$1,500.00 

House of Mercy and 

Encouragement Foundation 

Violence Prevention through 

children's mental health services 

and literacy success 

$5,000.00 

New Hope M.B. Church Operation HOPE $5,000.00 

St. Petersburg Pregnancy Center 

Inc. dba The Next STEPP Center 

Baby Love Family Reunion $3,010.00 
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The Harvest is Ripe Outreach 

Center Inc. 

Hope for the Homeless $4,299.00 

The Naomi and Titus 2 Covenant 

Alliance Ministries Inc. 

Roses and Rosettes of the 

Nt2CA Girl Empowerment 

Experience 

$5,000.00 

Total                                                                              

$46,257.00 

 

Technical assistance on implementation from JWB staff will be offered to all of the organizations 

awarded. 

 

This Notice of Intent to Award is subject to execution of a written contract and, as a result, this 

Notice does NOT constitute the formation of a contract between JWB and the apparent successful 

applicant. JWB further reserves the right to cancel this Notice of Intent to Award at any time 

prior to the execution of a written contract. 

 

Thank you for participating in the competitive selection process. We appreciate your interest in 

doing business with the Juvenile Welfare Board.  

 

For information about this notice, please contact: 

 

Lorrayne Hayes 

Senior Contract Manager and Purchasing Agent 

14155 58
th 

Street North, Suite 100 

Clearwater, FL 33760 

Telephone: 727-453-5654 

E-mail: lhayes@jwbpinellas.org 
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